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Your Faculty & Role: MAPS / MAPS Faculty Representative 

 

Faculty Priorities: 

From my experience as a student and speaking to other students lecture cast is 

an issue. I haven't met with department Reps yet, but I'm assuming each 

department will have their own needs and problems to be addressed. 

 

Meetings in the Faculty: 

 

I've attended a meeting with MAPS faculty staff at the start of term in which we 

were introduced to the MAPS faculty staff and discussed our concerns as Faculty 

Reps. My main concern was regarding the Maths department's lack of lecture cast. 

A member of staff said they will contact the head of department regarding the 

issue. The second meeting I attended was with the faculty and library staff in 

which we discussed the new laptop borrowing system and the changes they were 

making on the science library. I inquired about the possibility of providing 

chargers for the library laptops, which they said might happen depending on the 

demand for the service. 

 

Meetings with the Union: 

 

I found the Faculty Rep Forum to be a good space to discuss any issues and 

concerns regarding UCL students such as assessment, choosing modules 

deadlines and personal tutors. Especially that the Education officer and the 

postgraduate officer are present in these meetings, it helps to have that 

student representation to make sure our concerns are being listened to and 

dealt with. 

 

Other comments: 

I encourage students to approach their Faculty and Department Reps with any 

concerns they might have as they've undertaken these roles to ensure students 

get the education and experience they desire at UCL.  

 


